
Status Report for 2018 petition #201 

April 13, 2020 

This petition is by Dollar Daze Auto Sales request for Berm Parking at 17601 W. Warren 

The location is on West Warren two blocks east of Greenfield on Map 98. This petition 
file has no actions taken. This may be due to the fact that it is in violation of City Code 
Sec. 41-6-24 which prohibits storing or displaying vehicles by used motor vehicle dealer. 
This part of Warren is also under Wayne County jurisdiction.   

In conclusion this petition appears to be inactive, and no actions have been taken, and 
could be denied in accordance with City Code. 

Jim Knoll 

 

 

  


